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APPENDIX 2A - CORRECTION

On 4 June 2020 Gladiator Resources Ltd (Company) released an Appendix 2A in connection with a
Placement it had completed to raise $150,000. That Appendix contained an incorrect description of the
proposed use of funds at Item 2.2h.2 which the Company wishes to correct. The funds are in fact intended
to be used to complete works at the Company’s Marymia gold project in Western Australia together with
working capital. The Company apologizes for any inconvenience caused.
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